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CLASS SPOTLIGHT KM

Nemingha Public School  

Community - Opportunity - Excellence

It's amazing how much KM have learnt in such a short
amount of time in their primary education. Not only have they
been discovering school routines, such as the rules for the
Borrowing Shed, but they have also mastered basics we take
for granted, such as how to wind up and down a glue stick.
Our youngest students have certainly been showing daily our
school’s learning dispositions. Here are some examples -
Curious – Asking about the meaning of words like ‘den’,
‘bask’ and ‘preposterous’ from books we’ve been enjoying.
Engaged – Thinking about the characters and events in
stories. Our favourite book so far is ‘The Book with No
Pictures’.
Brave – Trying to match the correct letter (grapheme) to the
sound (phoneme) they hear.
Challenged - Exploring the capacity of a porridge bowl and
the area of Daddy Bear, Mama Bear and Baby Bear’s bed
from the story about Goldilocks.
Collaborative – Learning how to work with a partner to play
maths games.
Determined – Writing words and sentences, even when they
are long or tricky.
Reflective – Finding and circling their best letter in their
handwriting books.
Well done KM on your wonderful effort at school.
Vanessa Miller

March

Friday 29

Good Friday

April

Monday 1

Easter Monday

Tuesday 2

Zone Rugby League

Girls Zone Cricket

Assembly - 5/6R 2:40pm

Tuesday 3

Regional Touch

Friday 5

Boys Southern Cricket

Monday 8

ANZAC Service 9:30am - 10am

Tuesday 9

Girls Regional Cricket

Debating Workshop

Wednesday 10

Debating Workshop

Friday 12

School Cross Country

Last Day of Term 1

Tuesday 30

First Day of Term 2

May

Wednesday 1

Regional Rugby League

Thursday 2

Boys Cricket Final

Tuesday 7

Assembly - 2:40pm

Wednesday 8

Come and Try Day - Kindergarten 2025 9:20am - 11am

Stage 2 and 3 Excursion Information Evening 5:30pm

THS Information Night 6pm 



Thank you to our parents and friends who attended
our parent workshop last Wednesday evening, while
we hosted a Harmony Day disco. It was fantastic to
see approximately 70 parents attend the evening and
the feedback has been very positive. 
The four topics discussed were;
·Reporting for the new curriculum – Mrs Lynne Weis
and Mrs Skye Davis
·NPS behaviour system refresher – Mrs Lynne Clarke
and Mrs Leanne Kemp
·Zones of Regulation taster – Mrs Elise Robinson
·Internet Safety – Mrs Kristine Sharkey

TENNIS  
Congratulations to Isabelle Scanlon who has gained
a place in the North West team and will attend the
carnival in Newcastle from 14-17 May. 
BASKETBALL  
Cooper Porter and Teo Starr have gained a place in
the North West team for basketball and will attend the
carnival in Newcastle from 28-31 May. 
ZONE CRICKET 
Sebastian Smith, Toby Smith, Dean Miller and Bailey
Thomas attended the boys’ cricket and  
Zoe Gentle, Rose Lewington, Abbie Milton and
Ellieanna Kelly will attend these trials next week. 
TOUCH 
Teo Starr, Rory Wiegold and Kobe-Jack Lillicrap
were sucsessful in making it into the North West
team.  
RUGBY LEAGUE OPENS ZONE TRIALS 
Teo Starr, Kobe-Jack Lillicrap, Rory Wiegold,
Jackson Thompson and Cooper Porter will attend
these trials next week. 
RUGBY LEAGUE 11YRS ZONE TRIALS 
Archie Thompson, Jake Elwin, Lochie Hollis, Harry
Thornton and Xaiver Rackley will attend these trials
next week.
Kristine Sharkey
ZONE HOCKEY
Congratulations to Toby Smith, Sebastian Smith,
Charlotte McDonald, Millie Train and Georgie
Mackenzie who successfully trialled for Zone Hockey.
Yesterday they trialled for the North West Hockey
team. Toby and Sebastian gained a place and will
next compete at Newcastle in the NSW PSSA State
Championships in May. Well done! 
Vanessa Miller

Premiers reading
challenge

Congratulations to the students who have already
completed Premiers reading challenge:
Evelyn Bowman, Lachlan Dubois, Pippa McDonald,
Brandee Young, Orla Flemming, Dean Miller, Chloe
Squires and Ruby Turner.

We did our best to answer questions on the night as
all topics raised some interesting discussion points,
and we asked attendees to fill in a feedback survey
for follow up. Overwhelming the feedback was that
our community wouldlike more information on
Internet Safety which we will explore further.
Thank you to the staff for their presentations on the
night as well as the staff supervising the disco.
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Nemingha P&C Sweet
Street Fundraiser

A huge thank you to everryone who contributed to the
P&C Easter Raffle and congratulations to all the prize
winnners. 
Nemingha P&C have been offered a site at the
upcoming Taste Tamworth Sweet Street event. Money
raised by the P&C from this event will go toward
covering bus travel for school excursions in 2024. 
At our Sweet Street stall we would like to sell a
selection of home baked and home made sweet treats. 
The P&C will run the stall but to help make this a
successful fundraiser we need donations from our
school community of baked goods (cakes, biscuits,
slices etc.), choc coated strawberries, fruit skewers
and caramel popcorn. If you can help by baking or
making some of these sweet treats on Sunday 7th of
April please message Kate on 0419815567. 

AwardsAwards
Congratulations to our students whoCongratulations to our students who

will receive an award at our nextwill receive an award at our next
Assembly on Tuesday, 2 April atAssembly on Tuesday, 2 April at

2:40pm2:40pm

GoldGold Awards Awards  
Archie TaylorArchie Taylor
Samuel PorterSamuel Porter
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Thank You
Thank you to James Lennon for his kind donation of
trees and plants, and for supplying the school with our
very own beehive!
Amber McDonald

Women In Sport
On Monday Mrs Clarke and Mrs Davis took 11 girls to
the Tamworth Dome to participate in a women in sport
initiative, organised by Centacare. 
The girls were fortunate
to meet Alex Chidiac,
Australian professional
football player who
plays as a midfielder for
A-League Women side
Melbourne Victory, and
the Australian women’s
national team.
The girls participated in a Q and A session as well as a
signing session with Alex . It was a very memorable
day! 
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